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The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) supports City Council Bill 09-0406. The
purpose of the bill is to require limited-service pregnancy centers to provide accurate information
about available services to clients and potential clients.

Limited-service pregnancy centers, also referred to as crisis pregnancy centers, are organizations
that advertise free pregnancy services to women. Their services usually include free pregnancy
testing, options counseling, and short-term material assistance for women with unplanned
pregnancies. These centers, however, do not provide complete and comprehensive information
regarding all pregnancy options and birth control prevention.

It is imperative that all Baltimore City women have the ability to obtain factual and timely advice
on all available health care options. Therefore, BCHD strongly believes that all women have the
right to know which services are offered and not offered at all facilities that primarily provide
pregnancy-related care and information.

In Baltimore City, approximately 50% of all pregnancies are unplanned. This is a percentage that
BCHD would like to see decreased. It is a known fact that the ability to plan pregnancies is
associated with better birth outcomes, decreased poverty, increased educational opportunities,

and workforce prospects.

For the reasons stated above BCHD supports this bill.
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